Hi All!!! I'm sending the 2/14 BECON this way, so that | don't have to pester Dina. Okay, as you can
see below, today was a business meeting, so we had not guests. The minutes are attached to
Shannon's email, so you can read those. Here is a recap of today's meeting:

Thanks Craig for the prayer!

The only announcement was Bill Kennedy letting us know to gather our golf teams for the Family
Tree Center Golf Tournament 6/28/25.

Ed mentioned that he's completed all the paperwork for the new point-of-sale system at the Metra.

The FTB, Grants and BOD approved a $7,500 donation to Operation Juliet, which is the retreat
organized by Dallas Knight for women warriors.

Mike said the only thing he had was a heads up that the county commissioners will be at BEC on
3/21. Other than that, there is nothing new going on at the Metra and he has nothing to update us
on.

The Bright & Beautiful Cleanup will be completed by the Special and Capable Exchange Club and
BEC will give them $500 for that project.

Everything else in the minutes. Please read them to stay up-to-date.

Steph Romsa - Happy Valentine's Day!!!



